
Bainbridge Township 
Cemetery Board Meeting 

Minutes for November 7, 2018 
 

WORK SESSION  
 
Greg Marous called the meeting to order at 3:34 P.M. at Restland Cemetery.  
 

Members Present: Greg Marous -Chairman, Rob Arnold, and Bill Takacs 
 
Guest:  
Trustee Service Department Liaison: Jeff Markley  
Service Department representatives: Leighanna Cawrse, Jim Stanek, and Alex Hansel 
 
Reading of the Minutes:  
Greg Marous made a motion to approve both October 3, 2018 and October 24, 2018 
meeting minutes as read; with one change to the 24th meeting minutes.  
Rob Arnold seconded. The motion passed. 
 
New Business 
 
Military footers 
 The board discussed modifying the rules to include the language  
 
“Military Footer fee will be waived upon submitting military discharge documents and/or 
related service information.” 
 
Affidavit on lot inheritance 

The board was in agreement to move forward with this form. 
 
Cancellation fee 
 After discussion the board decided to not move forward.  
 
Cremation vault installation 
 The board was in general agreement to incorporate prohibiting installation of 
cremation vault into the current policy. 
 
Fee increase 
 The board discussed looking into what other surrounding public cemeteries 
charge before the decision is made to increase the current fees. They also wanted to 
look into the Consumer Price Index (CPI) from 2008-2018. 
 
Disinterment fee 
 The board was in general agreement to change the disinterment fee for 
cremations to 1.5 times the current rate of the open/closing fee.  
 
Since there was no further business the meeting adjourned at 4:45 P.M.  
 
Next Meeting will be held at 3:30 P.M. on Wednesday December 5, 2018 at the Service 
Department. 
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